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OHIO NATIONAL GUARD

Friends Membership,

Hopefully Santa was good to all of you and the New Year was a safe one. The Trustees of the Friends
have been working hard for you and the Soldiers at Camp Perry.

The biggest news is that we have gotten the approval to have the pop up shoots at Camp Perry again.
It has been a long battle but we can see the light at the end of the tunnel. The new agreement will have us
paying more for the Range Fees and we will have to pay the wages of the two State Employees, this means
Friends will have to increase the donations for the shoot(s).

On April 19, 2014 the Friends will hold a Pop Up Pistol Shoot at Camp Perry. We will still do the
membership and One relay for $30.00. Then each additional relay will now be $15.00 and if you do not want
to join the organization each relay will be $20.00. We have been given a new date for the Snow Flake Shoot,
it will be Nov. 8, 2014, the Saturday before Veterans Day.

We have been working on the Shooters Memorial Plaza, we have about 1400 bricks in now. Many
people call us and ask where their brick is and soon you will be able to go to the Friends web site and find
your brick. Last summer we spent about four weeks numbering the bricks rows and where each one was
installed. The rows start with A at the bottom and the numbers go from left to right. We will put this on our
web site for everybody who has bought a brick can find their brick.

There have been a lot of improvements to Camp Perry since last summer. All of the modules west
of Niagara Road have been torn down and grass planted. Where the modules were at the beginning of
Commercial Row there are 21 new huts being built. They are the same size as the old huts but they have a
foundation and drainage with electricity underground. The huts are built of wood with a steel roof and have
combination heater and air conditioner units. They left more space between the new huts so they could mow
between them. In all there will be 100 new huts hopefully by next year.

Any questions you can contact me at 330-468-1287 or reichmans @juno.com

Ralph Reichman
President

The Friends of Camp Perry Memorial Brick program is
continuing to sell inscribed bricks for the Shooters Memorial
Plaza at the intersection of Niagara and Lawrence roads in
front of the flagpoles. Since the size of the plaza has been
substantially increased, the plaza will be comprised of some
14,000+ bricks with up to 52 characters per brick. Brick order
forms can be downloaded from the Friends of Camp Perry
website. Buy a brick for that special shooter, a loved one, or
yourself and become a permanent part of Camp Perry history!
We are hoping that all the state associations and clubs will
- purchase bricks to support this project. Larger 8” x 8” pavers

are now available for organizations, contact bricksales@
friendsofcampperry.org.




Friends of Camp Perry
P.O. Box 803

Port Clinton, OH
43452
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Spring 2014 Pistol Shoot Information Enclosed!
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